
Fr. Michel Nault, Pastor – phone: (204) 960-6059  email: michelfr@shaw.ca 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229  email: blesst@shaw.ca 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Shelley Combot, Dean Combot, Elaine Tully, Nicole 
Gillis 
Finance Committee – Nickole Bernardin, Doris Lavallee, Bob Whitechurch, Matthew Lachance 
Finance Secretary – Lori Van Den Bussche 
Sharing God’s Gifts – Jeanine Whitechurch 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday Masses; half an hour before Sunday Masses or call when 
in need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very necessary.  
Couples may be asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 

Our Parish Bulletin 
Trinity Sunday 
June 11th, 2017 

 
  Blessed Sacrament Church                      St. Eustache Church 

This Week’s Mass Schedule 
Sunday, June 11th - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 
 11:00 a.m. – Elie – Mass intention for +Michelle Beaudin (from funeral 

collection) 
Tuesday, June 13th - No mass 
Wednesday, June 14th - 5:00 p.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church  
Thursday, June 15th - 9:30 a.m. – Elie Manor 
Friday, June 16th - 3:30 p.m. – St. Eustache Church – Mass 
 2:30 p.m. – Adoration   
Saturday, June 17th - 9:30 a.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church  
Sunday, June 18th - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 
 11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Georges Bernardin 

from Claire Bernardin 
 
Church Cleaners: St. Eustache (Jun 5 – Jun 17) – Ann Lacroix and Alice Griffiths  
 Elie (Jun 12 – Jun 24) – Ben Bernardin family 

Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment.  Paisley Amyotte, 
Roger Menard, Danny Gusnowsky, Linda Stewart, Robert Boudreau, Louise McKay 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be 
sick and in need of prayer, please let us know so we can include their names in our Sunday bulletin. 

Saint-Malo Catholic Camps: For youth aged 5 to 17 years old.  Archery, mountain biking, canoeing, beach 
time, sports, campfires, music, drama, and also prayer time and spiritual formation.  We are the only Catholic 
sleepover camp in Manitoba offered in English and French.  $50 discount before May 31.  Register online at 
www.stmalocamps.net  There are also job opportunities for those 14 years and older. 
See more information at www.stmalocamps.net or email camps@catholicway.net, or phone 204-347-5396. 
 



First Communion: Congratulations to Eden Leahy, Logan Howard, Isabella Tanguay, and Jonas Dufresne 
who are celebrating their First Communion today. 

~~~~~~~~ 
Mexicans for the Season 

Every year throughout the summer, our surrounding parishes provide hospitality to the Mexicans for their 
Spanish celebrations on Sunday monthly evenings. 
If you and friends would be so kind to offer can drinks and cookies (muffins or cupcakes ) for the after 
Sunday celebrations it would be appreciated.  Also, donations to purchase drinks would be appreciated as 
well.  
Please contact Father Michel for donations and if you can offer your time. Thank you. 
Tentative Schedule for Spanish Masses at St Eustache Church: 
June 11  St. Eustache   7:00 p.m.        
July 2   St. Eustache  7:00 p.m.        
August 6  St. Eustache 7:00 p.m.        
September 10 or 17 Portage La Prairie  (Mexican Independence Celebration) 
October 1  St. Eustache   (if workers are still here) 

~~~~~~~~ 
Fr. Armand Le Gal, OMI & Jeannine Guyot  
Country Gospel Concert & CD Released 
Where: Fannystelle Sacred Heart Church 

When: Wednesday, June 14th, 2017 at 7 p.m. 
Doors open at 6:15 p.m. 

Free will offering for Fannystelle Church 
Coffee and dainties to be served 

CD’s will be on sale at the concert 
~~~~~~~~ 

Holy Hour for Vocations: Recently we have celebrated the “Good Shepherd Sunday” – the World Day of 
Prayer for Vocations.  We would like to unite our prayers to those of the Universal Church in asking the Lord 
to “send labourers into his harvest” (cf. Lk 10:2)  that He would raise up from our midst priests and religious 
who would serve God and His people with their whole hearts.  Come join us in praying for this intention on 
June 25th at 7:00 p.m. at St. Mary’s Cathedral (353 St. Mary’s Ave., Winnipeg).  The Presider is going to be 
our Archbishop Richard Gagnon.  For further information contact the vocations director, Fr. Peter Nemcek 
(204) 452-2227 or pnemcek@archwinnipeg.ca. 

~~~~~~~~ 
Sharing God’s Gifts 

May 2017 
 

Blessed Sacrament Parish Goal   $   3,930.00 
Monthly Goal      $      327.50 
Contributions for May     $      878.75 
# Of Households - 11 envelopes 
Loose collection - $ 3.75 
To Date      $   4,501.75 
Above Parish Goal     $      571.75 
   
St. Eustache Parish Goal    $   2,230.00 
Monthly Goal      $      185.85 
Contributions for May     $      185.00 
# Of Households - 6 envelopes 
Loose collection - $ 0 
To Date      $   1,962.10 

 
Please make cheques payable to “Sharing God’s Gifts” 


